
 

 
St James’ CE Primary School 

Our Christian Value for the month of October is Compassion 
Friday, 2nd October 2020 

Well done	to	the	following	children….	
	
Jireh, Year 1,	for	continued	hard	work	in	
all	areas	and	being	a	brilliant	role	model	
	
Kai, Year 2, for	making	great	choices	in	
play	and	learning,	a	really	successful	week	
	
Safiya, Year 3,	for	asking	great	questions	
and	showing	curiosity	

Audrey, Year 4,	for	an	amazing	attitude	in	
all	areas	and	being	a	brilliant	role	model	
	
Kara, Year 5, for	being	kind,	caring	and	a	
concerned	friend,	showing	compassion	to	all	
	

Lily-Rae, Year 6, for	putting	in	great	
effort	to	all	her	work	both	in	school	and	home	
	

Thank you to all of you who have returned the flu immunisation form.  It really is 
such a good idea to take this up especially at the moment. 
 
Please ensure your child has a filled fresh water bottle each day, it is super important 
to keep well hydrated! 
 
Are you interested in becoming a Parent Governor? If you do then we would really 
like to hear from you. Please contact the school office via email telling us why you 
would be perfect for the role. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 
The Staff of St James’ CE Primary School 


